
 

 

 

 

 

 

Beware of fraudulent email 

 

Media Asia Group Holdings Limited (the “Group”) would like to alert members of the 

public to the fraudulent emails that claim to be from the Group. 

 

The fraudulent email has the subject  “Request removal of content that infringes on 

infringes on Intellectual Property Rights – Media Asia Entertainment ” (《要求刪除

侵犯智慧財產權的內容 – Media Asia Entertainment》) and attempts 

to require the recipient to open the copyright-infringing image PDF file provided in the 

fraudulent email. 

 

The email does not originate from the Group’s official email address and it is sent from 

the following address: 

“Media Asia”〈kirbyryuchi165@gmail.com〉; 

    〈ledwithbravo531@gmail.com〉;  

 

The aforementioned is not from the Group. Neither is the website link therein related 

to the Group. The domain name of the Group’s email address and website are 

mediaasia.com. 

 

The Group reminds that if members of the public receive the above fraudulent email or 

any other suspected fraudulent email (including email not sent from the mediaasia.com 

domain), they should not open the email or the links inside, and should not reply to the 

email. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Group (telephone number: 

2314-4288) or the Cyber Security and Technology Crime Bureau of the Hong Kong 

Police Force (telephone number: 2860-5012).  

 

 

 

Media Asia Group Holdings Limited 

Date: 26th September 2024 
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